
Hello. I wish to state my strong disapproval of the change in designation of 2551 Sherwood Heights 
Drive (formerly 50 Sherwood Heights Drive) from Parkway Belt to Business Employment. I believe 
that this valuable and scarce parcel of land should remain as a residential area, as it is situated 
close to homes, parks and schools. The impact on air quality, noise pollution, and traffic in the area 
would be unacceptable. Warehouses belong in industrial areas. 
 
Shelley Mollet 
 


